
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

At the end of last term children were interested in exploring 

rockets. Therefore, we begin this term learning about Space. 

We will then use our rockets to visit different places such as 

the farm and Beamish to link in with our school trips in July. 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to  

Perrie   Hollie  Khara  Freddie  Jensen  

Abigail                   Myah 

   

 

Dates to remember: 

• Reception Homework Meeting at 2.45pm – 

4.6.18 

• Fathers Day Event – 13.6.18 

• Ramadan – 15.6.18 Reception pupils presenting 

work in family assembly at 2.40pm 

• EYFS Sports Day – 2.7.18 

• Beamish Reception Trip –4.7.18 

• Parents Evening – 9.7.18 Appointments on 

request 

• Induction for Reception Pupils in Year 1 –  

11.7.18-13.7.18 

• Hall Hill Farm Nursery Trip – 13.7.18 

• Graduation and Awards – 16.7.18 

• School breaks for the Summer – 20.7.18 – 

non-uniform day and children can be collected 

from 1.15pm onwards. 

 

 

 

Sports Day will take place on Monday 2 July at 1.15pm 

in the Early Years Outdoors before Sports Day for 

Key Stage 1 and 2 on the field begins at 2pm. If your 

Nursery child is not in this session please come along 

and join in too. 

Our Hall Hill Farm trip will take place for Nursery Pupils 

on 13 July. A letter will follow with further information. 

 
To help prepare Reception Pupils for their move into Year 

1 they will begin their induction into Class 3 on Wednesday 

11 July until Friday 13 July. Please drop off and collect 

your child from the Key Stage 1 entrance during these 

dates.  

Our Annual Reception Graduation will take place on Monday 

16 July at 2.45pm in the school hall. We would like to invite 

all parents/carers and pupils of Nursery and Reception to 

attend. During the ceremony, we will be giving out 

behaviour certificates and Nursery and Reception Awards. 

 
School Closes on 20 July 2018. Children may come to 

school in non-uniform for £1. There will be a reward 

morning with a disco. They can be collected from 1.15pm 

onwards. 

 

Our Beamish trip will take place for Reception 

Pupils on 4 July. A letter will follow with further 

information. Please note Nursery will be closed 

that day to allow this trip and Nursery’s trip the 

following week to take place. 

 

We would like to invite fathers (or a representative) into 

school on Wednesday 13 June for our Father’s Day event. 

Please would am Nursery pupils’ adults that day come at 11am 

to the main school entrance and the adults of Reception and 

pm Nursery pupils come to the EYFS entrance at  2.30pm.  

Recently we have had a couple of near misses with 

children in the car park and the road close to the school, 

whilst on foot and on their bikes. We will do some work 

around road safety with the children this term. Please 

can you reinforce these safety skills with your children 

regularly. Please could we also ask that bikes are not to 

be left outside the porch during school hours. Many 

Thanks. 


